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September 2019 
 

Dear All, 

Thank you very much for your interest in The Grey Coat Hospital. 

Please find enclosed an application pack for applications for entry in the academic year 2020-21; the pack includes 

the following documents; 

 The Grey Coat Hospital Admissions Policy 2020-2021  

 The Supplementary Information Form  2020-2021 

 A Clergy reference form for applicants for a Church place (lilac) together with an envelope addressed to the 

Admissions officer and a clergy form confirmation card, which you should complete and put a stamp on if you 

would like confirmation that your clergy reference form has been sent to the school. If you have changed your 

place of worship within the last five years, you will need to obtain additional references to complete your full 

attendance history.  

 An Identification Form 

 Relevant maps 

 A checklist and information sheet for you 

Please be aware that an A4 envelope requires a LARGE stamp and not a 1st class one. 

We cannot t be responsible for lost or delayed post. 

 

These documents are also available on the admissions pages of our website www.gch.org.uk . 

I do hope that you find the application pack useful. Please do not hesitate to contact us should you require further 

information. 

Yours faithfully, 

     
Sandra Young   Peter Shaw 
 
Acting Joint Headteachers  
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